
Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Please be informed that Perbadanan PR1MA Malaysia offices nationwide will be closed on 28 

November 2022 (Monday) due to the Public Holiday announcement. Nevertheless, we are still 

contactable via email at info@pr1ma.my, website and PR1MA Homes Facebook. 

 

Our office will be back to normal operations on 29 November 2022 (Tuesday).   

 

Thank you. 


